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RIGHTS OF CUSTODIAL AND NON-CUSTODIAL PARENTS AND GUARDIANS 
 
           
Absent a court order that specifically provides otherwise, Clawson Public Schools is 
required by law to permit custodial and non-custodial parents and guardians 
the same access to their student and the student’s records.  If a court has limited or 
denied such access, Clawson Public Schools must be provided with a current 
court order that specifically addresses access while the student is at school. 

 


